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Nearly had a heart attack when read letter to residents in June about LS Power / 
Aroostook Gateway electricity line planned to go through Dixmont stating high 
probability of losing land to eminent domain.
Bought places in Maine to ensure privacy; this would have totally undone my peace 
of mind.
Also would have disrupted contiguous areas that foster wildlife, as well as the privacy
of Maine residents throughout the state.
We need to limit how eminent domain is used. Doing so for a project that was as 
poorly planned and (at the least) misunderstood by our legislature would have been a 
gross injustice.
Fyi, my move from Dixmont to Swanville in autumn was due to other factors.


